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Mr. Ralph E. Beedle 2 X April 2, 1992
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Another issue discussed in your February 10, 1992, submittal is the
replacement of ionization type detectors with photoelectric units., As already
discussed with Mr. Jack Gray of your Licensing staff in a telephone
conversation on March 23, 1992, the NRC staff finds the replacement

of ionization type detectors with photoelectric units, as outlined in your
February 10, 1992, submittal, to be acceptable.

If you have any questions ri-garding this matter, please call me at
(301) 504-1423.

Sincerely,
Original Signed Bv
Brian C. éaLe. Project Manager

Project Directorate 1-1
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page

NRC & Local PDRs
PDI-1 Reading
SAVarga
JACalvo
RACapra
CSVogan
BMcCabe

0GC

ACRS (.0)
CMcCracken
RArchitzel
PMadden
CCowgill, RI
DHaverkamp, RI
JOurr
{Betterhausen
Plant File

cc: Plant Service List

oFFice | LA:PDI-1 PM: D1 - 1A SPLBCOZ | D:PDI-1
o e
““{&(chv gan F BCMcCabe:pc | CMcTracken RACapra‘L

owe | 33092 | o3 /2992 | “yiy9e | M 42492 [_{
OFFICIA ‘ﬁffégﬁlfﬁﬁY
FILENAME: B:\FITZ.CCM




